August 23, 2010
Michael Hotka

1425 Snowberry Lane
Broomfield, CO 80020
Dear Mr. Hotka,

Thank you very much for your letter regarding the distraction issue with our marquee sign that faces US
36. We appreciate your feedback.

We have taken your input and made changes to our marquee. The sign’s brightness after dark has been
adjusted, thus decreasing the distractive quality of the sign and making this section of the freeway better
for night drivers. '

Thank you again,

Peak Entertainment Management



